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FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 11, 2003

TO: Honorable Steve Ogden, Chair, Senate Committee on Infrastructure Development and 
Security 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1432 by Averitt (Relating to the liability of certain highway, road, and street contractors.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Civil Practices and Remedies Code to relieve a highway contractor of 
liability for torts arising from construction or repairs to a highway, road, or street for the Department 
of Transportation, if the contractor was in compliance with specifications identified in the bill. 

Based on the analysis of the Department of Transportation, it is assumed that duties and 
responsibilities associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be accomplished by 
utilizing existing resources and that the provisions of the bill would have no significant fiscal impact 
to the state.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2003, and would only apply to a cause of action that would 
accrue on or after that date.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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